
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Tuesday, 06 October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Unfortunately, Ella needs to isolate at home until next Thursday, as she has come into 

close contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid 19. Ella does not currently 

have any symptoms of Covid 19.  

 

We have consulted Public Health Haringey who have assured us there is no need for any 

of the children in year 5 to isolate, at this stage. If Ella was to test positive, this situation 

may change. We will, of course, let you know of this ASAP.  

 

There will be a supply teacher working with the class until next Thursday and the 

leadership team, as well as Maria in 5 Magnolia, will be supporting the supply teacher.  

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


